

Ribble Valley Juniors

MINUTES OF THE MEETING Monday 3 September 2012

Present: G Ind, I Crooks, L Bosman, J Mulligan, L Kline, C Furnival, S Burke, M Furnival, D Crooks, M Field, S Morris, S Clough.

Apologies: I.Armstrong, C.Waters.

| | ITEM | ACTION |
|---|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------|
| 1 | Matters Arising - Club Kit The sub-committee has reported good progress and will report at the next meeting. | |
| 2 | Flags Three 3 metre flags have been ordered. | |
| 3 | Buff The design has been approved. There are some minor production issues to be resolved. Cost and numbers to be confirmed. | JM/GI |
| 4 | Flyer Design confirmed. I Cycle has offered to print a number of flyers free of charge. It was agreed to go ahead. JM to forward a modified version to MF for the website and go ahead with the printing. | JM |
| 5 | Club Mark The document has now been received. GI to forward wording to MF for website. | GI |
| 6 | Lewis Balycky Memorial Ride - Sunday 23 September Details are on the website. RV Juniors will lead the family ride. LK to contact J Balycky and liase with GI. | LK/GI |
| 7 | Away Days 13 October - Gisburn Forest. 16 November (Friday) - Children in Need (KS to confirm) 1 December - Early Christmas Ride, followed by lunch. 29 December - McDonalds Ride. | |
| 8 | Coaches Discussion took place regarding increasing the 'pool' of coaches. Funding is available for training. | |

| | | |
|--------------|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------|
| 9 | Bike Maintenance GI is to investigate organising a Saturday morning bike maintenance session. | GI |
| 10 11 | AOB Coats - CF to investigate the availability of coats from British Cycling. Website MF asked for any items for the website eg favourite bike related YouTube items, 'how to'/ maintenance items. A suggestion was made to have a helmet camera item on the website. | CF |
| | Next Meeting Monday 7 January 2013 @ 7pm. | |
| | Additional Item CF and GI to investigate use of the Preston Arena track on certain Saturday mornings starting early 2013. | CF/GI |